
	

	
200 Selby Street JOLIMONT 6014  
PO Box 930 SUBIACO 6904 
Tel: (08) 9380 3700 Fax: (08) 9380 3799 Email: info@netballwa.com.au 
www.netballwa.com.au	

MEMORANDUM	
	

To	 Netball	WA	–	Member	Association	Presidents	&	Primary	Contacts	

From	 Liz	Booth,	General	Manager	–	Community	Netball	

Re.	 Coronavirus	Update	

Date	 16	March	2020	
	

Under	recent	COVID-19	direction,	Netball	WA	wishes	to	advise	that	the	2020	Aboriginal	
Youth	Gala	Day	carnival	that	was	due	to	take	place	at	Southern	Districts	Netball	Association	
on	Sunday	5	April	2020	has	been	CANCELLED.	

Netball	WA	has	received	an	increasing	number	of	enquiries	from	Associations,	Clubs	and	
individual	members	regarding	the	possible	impacts	of	Coronavirus	(COVID-19)	across	the	
last	few	days.	

At	this	stage,	Netball	WA	would	like	to	reiterate	that	we	are	committed	to	protecting	the	
health	of	all	staff,	players	and	members	in	general	terms,	and	regarding	the	coronavirus	
(COVID-19)	outbreak.	Netball	WA	is	regularly	consulting	with	Netball	Australia,	State	and	
Australian	Governments	regarding	best	practice	concerning	this	outbreak.	Netball	WA	will	
update	all	Associations	as	decisions	are	made	in	this	very	quickly	changing	landscape.	

To	alleviate	the	high	number	of	enquiries	that	Netball	WA	and	Associations	are	receiving,	
we	encourage	all	Associations	to	forward	on	to	all	their	Clubs	information	as	provided	by	
Netball	WA,	and	that	the	Clubs	provide	this	information	to	their	Members.	

For	all	current	and	up	to	date	information	regarding	the	impact	on	netball	in	WA,	please	
direct	your	members	to	the	Netball	WA	Website	that	has	a	dedicated	information	page	on	
the	Coronavirus	(COVID-19)	https://wa.netball.com.au/covid-19s-impact-netball-wa.	This	
page	will	be	updated	with	any	future	communications	produced	by	Netball	WA.	

Netball	WA	have	been	advised	that	there	will	be	further	information	from	Netball	Australia	
tomorrow	and	we	will	release	this	to	the	Associations	on	receipt.	This	information	will	also	
be	placed	on	the	Netball	WA	website	(COVID-19)	information	page.	

Your	support	will	help	alleviate	the	number	of	enquiries	we	are	all	receiving,	enabling	us	to	
better	work	through	the	situation	at	hand.	

We	appreciate	your	assistance	in	this	matter.	

	


